
24th June 2022
Dear Parent/Carer/Student

YEAR 12 INDUCTION DAY

I am delighted to share with you our Year 12 Induction Programme for 2022. This is a two stage
process designed to ease the transition between KS4 and KS5 and to get our prospective students
engaged with their KS5 learning before they return to school in the Autumn Term. It is a carefully
designed programme consisting of induction lessons, bridging sessions and pre-course summer tasks
as follows:

Stage 1: Induction day on Tuesday 5th July 2022 - 8.35am until 1pm

We are pleased to invite all prospective students to attend a taster day at Cleeve Park School.

The day will be made up of a welcome assembly, taster lessons for some subjects and a bridging
session which will focus on skills students will need to adapt from KS 4 to KS 5- these sessions include:

How to revise for A level exams,

What is plagiarism and referencing,

Banking and financial advice.

The day will also give students an opportunity to meet some of their teachers and view the facilities at
the school. Students will also have the chance to socialise with each other during the afternoon BBQ
which will be provided by the school. The dress code for the day will require you to be in smart
business wear.

Stage 2: Pre-course tasks

Pre-course tasks will be completed over the summer break and will be shared with students, on
Monday 11th July, via the school website. These will help students keep in touch with their learning
over the summer period so that they can’ hit the ground running’ at the start of the academic year.
Students will need to save this work and have it ready to submit to their class teachers once we finalise
the start of term arrangements, which will be shared in due course.

continued.…..



What next:

Please confirm your attendance, or decline by completing the following form (please copy and paste
the link into your web browser): https://forms.gle/8bYzycNHVZTExzqW8

If you have any difficulties accessing the form, please email sixthform@cleevepark-tkat.org to confirm
or decline your attendance to the induction day. Could you also inform us of any dietary requirements
you may have.

Finally, I look forward to seeing all of you and if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Kind Regards

Q Naidoo
Mr Naidoo
Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Head Teacher
Cleeve Park School
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